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(209) 928-4505
12/11/2023
Our news Jaws from the OTS grant arrived and have been put in service.
Last month we replaced the tires on E-731 and E-733. We swapped tires for E-732. 
E-732 went to high tech in Oakdale to have the main pump intake rebuilt in November.
Our new SCBA’s should be here in early spring, hopefully sooner. I have the warrant prepared and a special line item in the budget established for purchase and reimbursement.
TPPA reimbursement is now complete for both grants in 2023 totaling $13,254.47.

As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
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